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Senator Brown asked: 

 

Recent reports have suggested that community groups that have already received grants under 

the Building Multicultural Communities have been warned the money may be withdrawn. 

 

1. Is the $4.55m allocated to the BMCP program under review? 

2. Are there plans to withdraw funding, either for unallocated funds or for money 

already allocated in grants? 

3. What has been communicated to groups that have received grants for the current 

financial year about the status of those grants? 

 

 

 

Answer:  

 

1. The total value of this programme was $14.29m.  The Government is currently 

reviewing all grants spending for consistency with Government priorities and 

commitments.  As at Thursday 5 December 2013, this review is still ongoing. 

2. See answer to Question 1. 

3. Organisations that have made contact with the Department about this programme 

have been informed of the grants review. 

 

 
 


